

Mr Charlie Beardmore Penguins Against Cancer c/o Weirs End Hampton Court Road East Molesey Surrey KT8 9BP

Thursday 27th February 2025

Dear Charlie,

I am writing to express our heartfelt gratitude to Penguins Against Cancer for your generous donation of £3,500 to ellenor. We are truly grateful for your support of our hospice work.

This grant will enable us to continue providing outstanding hospice care to patients with life-limiting illnesses and their families in our community. From expert clinical care to vital wellbeing initiatives, ellenor is there for patients every step of the way. Our work is only possible thanks to the generosity of donors like Penguins Against Cancer.

If anyone would like to see first-hand how your gift is making a meaningful impact in our community, I'd love to welcome you to our hospice and show you. As a GKT graduate, who knows, I may be able to inspire the next generation of Palliative Care doctors!

On behalf of everyone at ellenor, thank you once again for your generosity. Your support makes a real difference to the lives of those we care for.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Thurgood

Specialist Grade Doctor

T: 01474 320007 M: 07932 601184

E: sarah.thurgood@ellenor.org

Dr Sarah Rungwal









